HarISEIIe ng n scnoo' 1000 Bethel Road NE, Hartselle, AL 35640

DR. BRAD COOPER, PRINGIPAL (256) 751-5615

May 9, 2025
Dear Parents and Guardians:

Congratulations to the Hartselle High School Softball and Baseball Teams for advancing to the
AHSAA State Finals! This is a tremendous accomplishment for our student-athletes, coaches,
school, and community!

The Hartselle High School Baseball Team will play game one on Wednesday, May 14 at 11:00
am at Choccolocco Park in Oxford. Game two and game three (if needed) will be played on
Thursday, May 15 at Jacksonville State University. Game two will begin at 10:00 am on
Thursday. Students who attend the games should check in with administrators while there.

The Hartselle High School Softball Team will play on Thursday, May 15 and potentially
Friday, May 16 at Choccolocco Park in Oxford, Alabama. The first game begins at 9:00 am on
Thursday. Please visit www.ahsaa.com for accurate softball bracket updates. Students who
attend the games should check in with administrators while there.

Students who wish to attend the games next week will be allowed to do so without any penalty.
The last day attendance counts toward exam exemptions is Monday, May 12. Underclassman
semester exams begin on May 19. Please note that students who are scheduled to take an AP
Exam must take the required exam on the scheduled day.

Students who attend the game(s) will be representing our school and community, so appropriate
behavior is expected. Tickets may be pre-purchased through GoFan.

Please call the school with any questions.

Go Tigers,

D0 Coper

Brad Cooper, Ed.D
Principal
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